Dear EAPS member,
 
As you may know, members of EAPS have the unique opportunity to subscribe to the European Journal of Population at a substantially reduced member rate. Many of our members are making use of this great possibility to  stay informed about the latest research findings through this leading population journal which is being published under the auspices of EAPS by Springer
(www.springer.com/10680)
 
Until now, member subscriptions to EJP were administered by and paid to EAPS. For many subscribers as well as for the EAPS secretariat, this was a rather cumbersome arrangement, not to mention the financial risks that were run by the Association. Following up on discussions at the 2014 EAPS General Assembly in Budapest, the Council is very happy to support a proposal made by Springer for a new subscription method which is more simple and more direct for the members and removes any financial risks for EAPS. 
 
The new system will become effective in 2015! Your current EJP subscription for 2014 is not affected and any open accounts still need to be settled with EAPS! 
 
From 2015 on, the only thing that members who wish to subscribe to the European Journal of Population will have to do is to complete an online form (http://www.springer.com/generic/order/journals+subscription?SGWID=0-40514-12-143039-0)  and the entire process, including invoicing, will run through Springer. 
In the new system, members can opt for a print version of the Journal or online access, thus  allowing more flexibility. 
 
Practical issues:
-          EAPS members will retain the right to a reduced member subscription to EJP; they will receive a pro forma invoice from Springer and will need to provide proof of EAPS membership; this proof will be provided by EAPS to all members in good standing;
-          All member subscriptions to the European Journal of Population will end in 2014! EAPS subscribers are urged to pay to EAPS any open account as soon as possible (http://www.eaps.nl/index.php?q=membership-information/methods-payment);
-          All members wishing to continue their subscription to the European Journal of Population should complete the online form mentioned above.
 
The Council trusts that the new subscription method will suit all EAPS member-subscribers and hopes that it will also help to boost the circulation and impact of the European Journal of Population, the flagship publication of EAPS!  
On behalf of the Council,
 
Nico van Nimwegen
Executive Director
European Association for Population Studies (EAPS)
PO Box 11676
2502 AR The Hague -The Netherlands
www.eaps.nl
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